
 

 

 

 
 

 

NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
Board Agenda Memo 

 
 

MEETING DATE: September 26, 2023 

TO: Board of Supervisors 

FROM: Nick Wilczek, County Librarian 

SUBJECT: Presentation of Summer Learning 2023 Highlights  

RECOMMENDATION: Receive the presentation 

FUNDING: There is no funding request with the presentation. No budget amendment is 

needed and there is no impact on the General Fund.  

BACKGROUND: The California State Library awarded funds to host a Lunch at the Library program 

in Grass Valley, Nevada City, Penn Valley and the Town of Truckee. The grant was accepted on April 

25, 2023 through Resolution 23-170. In addition to providing meals, library staff provided programs 

which encouraged physical activity, literacy skill building, and provided stipends for teen interns 

assisting with the program. This presentation will highlight some of the successes of the library’s 

summer learning program. Youth Services Librarians will discuss summer events and their positive 

impacts on the community.  
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